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Statement regarding Federal Government triennium funding 
announcement 
 
SBS welcomes the funding announcement from the Federal Government today, committing to 
SBS receiving $953.7 million over the 2022-2025 triennium funding period.  
 
It’s an outcome that recognises the value that SBS delivers to Australians, and follows 
additional funding that SBS has received in past two budgets for the expansion of our 
language services.  
 
We welcome the certainty it provides as we continue to deliver essential and evolving 
services to meet the needs of communities.   
 
 
ENDS 

 
 
 


